
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR :: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY  ::  DIBRUGARH 

No    : DU/RG/G.01.01/2020/3886                                                                   Date:  19-06-2020                                                 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

I am pleased to inform all concerned that under the supervision of a committee a new website 

has been developed for Dibrugarh University. The website is scheduled to be launched on 

26.06.2020 and currently hosted on a demo server at the URL http://209.97.156.246/duwebsite/ 

All the stakeholders are requested to go through the above URL and offer their valuable 

feedback/suggestion, if any, on the content and design by sending a mail to website@dibru.ac.in 

within five days from the date of this notification. 

 

                      Sd/- 

        Registrar 

             Dibrugarh University 
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Copy to:- 

1. The Hon’ble Vice-chancellor for favour of kind information 

2. The Programmer for uploading the notification on the website. 

3. Office File 

 

 Sd/- 

         Registrar 

     Dibrugarh University 

http://209.97.156.246/duwebsite/
mailto:website@dibru.ac.in

